
From: melanie1027@comcast.net [mailto:melanie1027@comcast.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 1:51 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo National River 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As a native Arkansan, citizen of this planet, and Christian, I feel it is my duty to do all I can to 

protect the extraordinary gift of this earth which God has entrusted to us all.  The earth, water, 

air, animals and fish are not ours to exploit and destroy for our short-term pleasure or 

gain.  These gifts must be protected and managed for many generations of our children to 

enjoy.  I hope the decision-makers and legislators of our State will consider this responsibility as 

God's stewards, especially now as it relates to preserving the purity of the Buffalo River and its 

environment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Riley 

melanie1027@comcast.net; 501-681-2676 

 

mailto:melanie1027@comcast.net;

